Comprehensive Planning Commission (CPC) Meeting
October 23, 2014

Ridgeville Town Hall

MEMBERS PRESENT: Inese Epstein, Chairman, Ron Luethe, Secretary, and Rob Larson,
Alternate.

NON-MEMBERS PRESENT: None

MEMBERS ABSENT: Andi Radke Rynes, Laurene Krueger, and Marcy Clark.

Chairperson Epstein called meeting to order. Motion to approve agenda by Rob Larson second
by Ron Luethe. Motion carried. Motion to approve minutes from September 18, 2014 meeting
by Rob Larson, second by Ron Luethe. Motion carried.

Chairperson Epstein stated the purpose of the meeting is to provide the Township Board with
information and options to best manage the transportation resources within the township and
comply with Wisconsin Act 377.

Chairperson Epstein provided an overview of Implement of Husbandry Law (IOH) — Wisconsin
Act 377.

As the issues and impacts of the law and options provided were discussed it became apparent
that the commission needs more information before any recommendations can be presented to
the Township Board for review. We need to find out what options the county and surrounding
townships are considering. Ron Luethe will contact Jack Dittmar, Monroe County Highway
Commissioner and discuss what the county is considering to comply with the law and see if a
meeting could be set up with the surrounding townships to discuss the issue. If a meeting with
the county and surrounding townships cannot be scheduled in the near future, the commission
will contact the surrounding townships to gather information on what they are considering to
comply with the law.

Ron Luethe motion to adjourn. Rob Larson seconded, motion passed.
Respectfully submitted,

Ron Luethe, Secretary



